
Weekly Message from

North Canaan Elementary School
Friday, December 9, 2022

Click on the blue links.

December Events:
➢ December 9 Report Cards will go home with students
➢ December 13, 7 pm Board of Education meeting in the school library
➢ December 19-22 Spirit Week

○ Monday, 12/19 - Wear your holiday or favorite socks day
○ Tuesday, 12/20 - Wear your favorite winter holiday color(s) day
○ Wednesday, 12/22 - Wear your holiday or favorite headwear
○ Thursday, 12/22 - Wear your holiday or favorite sweater day

We raised $351 during PJ Day for the Kids. Thank you, families, for your

generosity.

Annual Gingerbread House Workshop at the Douglas Library on Wednesday from 4-5 pm.  See

attached flier for more information on this free event.

Oliver Wolcott Tech applications are on their website https://wolcott.cttech.org/apply/. The

deadline for all applications is Thursday. Eighth graders need to check in with the main office

before submitting an application.

2023 Ski Club Registration: Click the blue link now to register for skiing in January. There is

only one more week to sign up for lessons and rentals, which must be done through Mohawk’s

website.  Registration deadline is Thursday.

Brooker Memorial Pediatric Dental Services: Brooker Memorial Pediatric Dental Center will

offer free dental services at the school in January.  Please click on the link for more information.

If you need a hard copy, please contact the office and we will send it home with your child.

Flu Information for Parents: Please click on the link for more information.

Be well,
Dr. Roy
NCES Principal

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1WRZ5-c8CFCcIUY7v1H_34rJNWK6c4BmKIulZuSA_XAo/edit?usp=share_link
https://wolcott.cttech.org/apply/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19MSQ5XgnIKfmoqcTDbAmEXGtMWu9KslH/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SHRRmjVg0ntBhaxBLQwKoK1RrDXavnpR/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oXrJhKQIIyHE6HZOy1I1OfljjE9J8WUl/view?usp=share_link

